
 
 
10/20/2017 
 
This polictely and necessary due to the number of changes, especially last 
minute changes, that we have received. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your support in helping us to ensure the safety of all 
children. 
 
 
To: Parents and guardians  
From: Principal Jones  
Re: Changes to After School Busing/Walking Plans  
 
 

 
You rely on us to ensure your child gets on the right bus or to the right place after 
the school day is over. As you can imagine, with 550 children to care for, this is 
no easy task and takes proper planning that we take very seriously. 
 
Our policy is to follow the directions provided by you on the busing/walking form. 
 
If there is a change to your child's after school busing or walking plans 
on89tyutrtegjehtgut3igrkjydrjedvitgdjhgyh3w 


